The Wildwood Soup Kitchen and Food Pantry are currently in dire need of
both food and money. They are trying to provide for many, many members
of our community at this trying time and our donation would be greatly
appreciated. Right now, the soup kitchen is closed but the food pantry is
open from 8:30-12, Monday through Friday.

Barb DiLaura, our treasurer, will be mailing a check to Seeds of Hope this
week. Individual monetary donations can be mailed to Seeds of Hope-WSK
(Wildwood Soup Kitchen) P.O. Box 243, Wildwood, FL 34785. If

you would like to make a food donation; you can drop off your items at
Connie’s house (1510 Lavaca Lane) & she will get them delivered. The
pantry needs jelly (the government gave them peanut butter), spaghetti &
sauce, mac & cheese, canned goods, etc.

FOR YOUR SAFETY

PEACE OF MIND: The Sumter County Sheriff’s Office offers a free service
called “Peace of Mind”. Residents of Sumter County who sign up for this
can call the sheriff’s office every day between 9 am and noon, Monday
through Friday, to let the sheriff’s office know that they’re OK.

If the sheriff's office doesn’t hear from you by noon, they’ll give you a call.
If you don’t answer, they’ll call a person you've chosen to check in on you,
and if that person can’t get ahold of you, the sheriff's office will dispatch a
deputy to your home to check on you.

If you would like to participate in the Peace of Mind program, call the
Sheriff's Annex in The Villages at 352-689-4600.






